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Communiqué 
 

COVID-19 Vaccine Website 
Launches 

  
(Kahnawake – 11, Enníska/February 2021) 
 
The Kateri Memorial Hospital Centre (KMHC) and the Kahnawà:ke 
COVID-19 Task Force (Task Force) wish to inform the community 
of the new information hub for the COVID-19 Vaccine. This new 
webpage will be the centralized source for all information related to 
vaccination within the community. 
 
Community members may visit the site at this link:  
www.kahnawake911.com/vaccine. 
 
The webpage will be updated with all the pertinent information 
regarding the Vaccine as we get closer to beginning vaccinations 
for the entire community. KMHC and the Task Force will provide all 
related content and information about the Vaccine on this 
webpage, such as FAQs, news releases, and how to get the 
Vaccine when the time comes.  
 
You can help in the fight against COVID-19 by choosing to get 
vaccinated. 
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